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Lower 2 – outdoor maths 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we have had some beautiful weather and what better way to spend it than having 

maths outside!  We are lucky to have an amazing view from our school field in the Prep School 

and it felt a shame to be inside for the first proper bit of sunshine we have had this year.  

It was certainly a relaxing environment for pupils to work on their times tables. Hopefully the 

great weather continues and times tables practice outside may become a regular occurrence.  

 

Mr Charlie Grasby and Mrs Sian Tomlinson 

 


